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Collin Roehner

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 11:51 AM
To: 'Jelena Runjaic'
Subject: Notification of Ineligible E-filing - (E-filing ID = 49864)

Ms. Runjaic: 
 
The Office of Commission Clerk is in receipt of your e-filing in Docket 160251.  We have placed your comments in 
consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160251‐EI, and forwarded to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Your questions and comments are very important to us.  Please note that for future reference, your comments should be 
directed to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.   
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 06, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00173-17




